
 

Congratulations, Class of 2025! 

We are excited to share that the Class of 2025 had their graduation photo day on 14 March at the University Mall. Our 

graduating students gathered together to commemorate their time at CUHK. They also took memorable photos at the Arts 

and Humanities Hub, adorned with a beautiful balloon arch prepared by Ambrosia, the English Society. 

 
We extend our sincere congratulations to the Class of 2025 for their hard work and dedication throughout their studies 

with us. We wish them all the best in their future endeavors and look forward to seeing their continued success in the 

years ahead. 

 

We would like to thank our faculty members, staff, and students who contributed to the success of the photo day. Your 

support and participation were invaluable. 
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